
 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICE 
For Immediate Release: 
Kenténha/October 13, 2020 

 
MCA WILL CLOSE ON WEDNESDAYS 

 
Beginning on Oct. 21, 2020, all Mohawk Council of Akwesasne non-essential offices and 
programs will be closed to the public every Wednesday, in order for sanitation of workspaces 
and public areas to take place.  The closure will also give staff the opportunity to make plans 
and preparations for COVID-19 measures while supporting employee morale.  Programs that 
will remain operational include 24-hour facilities, ambulance and police, and Community 
Health.  
 
The COVID-19 pandemic has been a challenge in many areas of our lives and work, and MCA 
continues to find ways to serve our community under constantly changing circumstances and 
restrictions.  We are committed to offering the services and programs the community relies on, 
and we thank you for your patience and understanding throughout the pandemic.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact MCA at 613-575-2250 and your call will be directed 
accordingly.  Or, email us at info@akwesasne.ca.  
 
We are all in this together; niawenhko:wa. 
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